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Hospital Manager’s Office

Letterkenny University Hospital, Letterkenny, 
Co. Donegal F92 AE81

Telephone: (074) 9123501    


    

 Fax:  (074) 9104651


18th April 2024
Deputy Thomas Pringle 
Dáil Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

PQ 14891.24:To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients with type 1 diabetes who transitioned from the paediatric diabetes service to adult diabetes services in Letterkenny University Hospital in 2023 and 2024; how many of those use CGM technology; how many of those are using insulin pumps; how many of them have had one OPD diabetes review appointment in the adult service; how many of them had more than one appointment; how many are still awaiting their first appointment; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Thomas Pringle
Dear Deputy,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.
There were 15 patients transferred from paediatric diabetes service to adult services in 2023 and 1 to date in 2024. 7 of these patients are using CGM technology and 8 are using insulin pumps.
There are 9 awaiting 1st appointment of which 3 are scheduled, 3 have had 1 appointment and 3 have had more than 1 appointment. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please contact me.
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Yours Sincerely,

______________________

Seán Murphy
General Manager
Letterkenny General Hospital
Our Mission is your Health and Well-Being – Our Vision is your enhanced Quality of Care
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